18C5617524AD1685862565B700827C34 NR key name:

Jeremy_Gunn @ jfk-arrb.gov SendTo:

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB BlindCopyTo:

Judge.John.Tunheim@usdcmn.cchub.com From:

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 02/26/1998 DisplayDate_Time: 5:28:58 PM

ComposedDate:

ComposedDate_Time:

Subject: Re: Budget and travel

> I always try to combine trips as much as possible, but it is often very difficult to do anything else on a day when the Board is meeting. Whether I can stay an extra day is simply a matter of my schedule in Court and whether I can schedule the meetings that I believe are necessary on that particular day. I appreciate the need to carefully attend to the budget, but I am the Chair and feel that often, just my appearance along with the rest of the Board once a month is not enough. Since the beginning of our effort, and with David's strong encouragement, I have tried to spend at least some additional time with staff and staff has always reacted well to my efforts. Such efforts on my part may be even more necessary as we work toward the conclusion. Since I have not drawn any salary now for over two years, at my own insistence, I don't think that my activities are the cause for potential budgetary problems. J.R.T._ **Reply Separator** Subject: Budget and travelAuthor: "Jeremy Gunn"<Jeremy Gunn@jfk-

> arrb.gov> at InternetDate: 2/26/98 10:34 AMJack,One other item. I really do have concerns about the budget and our need tokeep records reviewers on the payroll as long as we can. This is a zerosum game. To the extent you can reasonably combine your visit with Melodieand a regular Board meeting, it will help. Thanks. Jeremy

> > 0

Body: recstat:

DeliveryPriority:

DeliveryReport:

ReturnReceipt:

Categories: